
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 September 2016 

Consultation on electricity retail licence application  

CHANGE ENERGY PTY LTD 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on an electricity retail 
licence application by Change Energy Pty Ltd to sell electricity to contestable business 
customers1 within the South West Interconnected Network. 

A summary of the licence application is available on the ERA’s website.  

The grant of a licence is subject to the ERA being satisfied that it would not be contrary to 
the public interest to do so and that the applicant:  

 has, and is likely to retain; or  

 will acquire within a reasonable time after the grant, and is then likely to retain, 
the financial and technical resources to undertake the activities authorised by the licence.  

The ERA invites interested parties to make public submissions on the licence application by 
16:00 (WST) on 10 October 2016.  Please send submissions to the ERA marked for 
the attention of the Assistant Director Licensing:  

Email address:  publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au  

Postal address:  PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849  

Office address:  Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, PERTH WA 6000  

                                                
1  Contestable customers are consumers within the South West Interconnected System consuming more than 

50 megawatt hours of electricity a year. These include small to medium sized businesses large businesses (Electricity 
Corporations (Prescribed Customers) Order 2007). 

For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Rasmus Moerch     Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7953     Work: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Mobile: 0428 859 826 
       Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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